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MECKLENBURG COUNTY 
Office of the Tax Collector 

 
 
 
 
 
July 21, 2016 
 
Greg Ferguson 
Town Manager 
P.O. Box 664 
Huntersville, NC 28070 
 
RE: TAX COLLECTOR’S SETTLEMENT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2016 
 
Dear Mr. Ferguson: 
 
Please find the enclosed FY 2016 Tax Collector’s Settlement. I am pleased to inform you that we 
achieved our collections objectives. We will continue to collect taxes for FY 2016 and other 
prior years as we move forward with the FY 2017 billing cycle (tax year 2016). 
 
According to NCGS 105-373(3), the Tax Collector’s Settlement must be entered into the official 
record of the governing board. Please have this document entered into the record to comply with 
statute. 
 
It was my pleasure to serve you, your board, and your residents again this year. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me with any feedback about our service to Huntersville during this past year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Neal L. Dixon 
Director/Tax Collector 
 
c: Jackie Huffman, Finance Director 
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